
Notice of Consultation 

Consultation Paper – Amendment of the DAA Record Keeping Guideline 

This notice informs all interested parties that the Australian Energy Regulator (AER) is 
conducting a consultation on the amendment of the Day Ahead Auction (DAA) Record 
Keeping Guideline.  

This consultation is being conducted as required under clause 665(4) of the National Gas 
Rules (NGR) and in accordance with the Standard consultative procedures under clause 8 of 
the NGR.  

Invitation to make submissions 

The AER invites interested stakeholders to make written submissions on the consultation 
paper by 5 PM, 12 May 2023.  

Submissions must be lodged via email to 
AERGasMarketsPipelineCapacityTrading@aer.gov.au with the following email subject: Day 
Ahead Auction Record Keeping Guideline Consultation.  

Submissions received will be made available on the AER website (www.aer.gov.au), subject 
to a claim of confidentiality.  

All enquiries should be addressed to Jeremy Graham at Jeremy.graham@aer.gov.au.  

Consultation Process 

The consultation process is outlined below. Dates are indicative and subject to change.  

We note the consultation process and the dates below are in accordance with the 

requirements of the Standard consultation procedure under the NGR. 

 

Process stage Indicative date 

Publication of Consultation Paper 13 April 2023 

Closing date for submissions in response to the Consultation 

Paper 

12 May 2023 

Publication of Draft amendments to the DAA Record Keeping 

Guideline  

Potentially in June 

2023 

Closing date for submissions in response to the Draft 

amendments to the DAA Record Keeping Guideline  

Potentially in July 

2023 

Publication of Final amendments to the DAA Record Keeping 

Guideline  

Potentially in 

August 2023 
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Background 

The matter for consultation is the proposed amendments to the DAA Record Keeping 
Guideline published on 29 November 2018. The purpose of the proposed changes is to 
improve the quality of information received in accordance with the Guideline and to aid in 
compliance with the National Gas Rules (NGR) and the National Gas Law (NGL). 

The consultation is the first step in formally seeking stakeholder views on the proposed 
amendments to the Guideline.  

Information received in response to the consultation questions in the consultation paper will 
inform the amendments to the Guideline and our understanding of stakeholder views 
regarding the impact of additional requirements we prescribe.  

 

 

 


